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DFI assisted the Organisation Internationale de la Francophonie to prepare with the
participation of several Francophone developing country participants in the opening informal
sessions of the Financing for Development (FfD) negotiations in New York, which will culminate
in the FfD Conference to be held in Addis Ababa on 13-16 July 2015. Ministers and officials
from the Democratic Republic of Congo and Senegal spoke on debt relief, partnerships for
development and international and domestic tax policy.
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